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SUBJECT: Ohio Power Company - Regarding PUCO 
  
I am writing in support of American Electric Power (AEP)'s proposed energy project and 
ask that my comment be docketed in case No. 18-501-EL-FOR. 
 
I am an AEP customer and I strongly support this proposed project because it will have 
a tremendous impact on our economy (through jobs created and lower costs of energy 
bills) and will also make Ohio a leader in energy innovation. Ohio can be the leader in 
energy technology, and I am excited by this proposal to help make that happen. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my comment. Please support this proposed 
energy project for the future of Ohio and Ohioans! 
 
Sincerely, 
Morgan Hidy 
  

 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

1/11/2019 4:35:17 PM

in

Case No(s). 18-0501-EL-FOR

Summary: Public Comment received via website electronically filed by Docketing  Staff on
behalf of Docketing.


